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PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ian Hackett 
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• Carol Kuegeler 
26611 EOviattRd 

ŵr ;̂Bay Village, OH 44140-2446 

Jul 28,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and ttiey spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Carol Kuegeler 



Keith Culley 
3288 Ebersole Rd 
Springfield, OH 45502-8423 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic poUution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Keith Culley 



James Fronk 
2134 0akmountRd 
Columbus, OH 43221-1230 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation, 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty poUution. 

Sincerely, 
James Fronk 



Lynda Hyde 
176 Walker St 
Tiffin, OH 44883-3144 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dirae. These plants are not corapetitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic poUution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Lynda Hyde 



Nyssa Darter 
3626 Barberty Ave 
Cincinnati, OH 45207-1302 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad pubHc policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Nyssa Darter 



M Siske 
6935 Peters Pike 
Dayton, OH 45414-2115 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compethive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
M Siske 



Jonattian Slaughter 
851 S Cassingham Rd 
Bexley, OH 43209-2436 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out thefr 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jonathan Slaughter 



Todd Novacek 
730 N 7th St Apt 304 
Steubenville, OH 43952-1784 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot sraog and raercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Todd Novacek 



Deborah Latham 
6754 Smith Rd 
Cleveland, OH 44I30-266I 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Deborah Latham 



Ken Gratz 
103 N Broadway St 
Columbus Grove, OH 45S30-1202 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dirae. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ken Gratz 



Patricia Kuntz 
5711 Tara HiUDr 
Dublin, OH 43017-3043 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Patricia Kuntz 



Diambu Smith 
SlOTrevittCir 
Euclid, OH 44143-2423 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dirae. These plants are not corapetitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic poUution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Diambu Smith 



Daniel Washburn 
210 S Lincoln Ave Apt A 
Bamesville, OH 43713-1348 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation, 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Daniel Washburn 



Loretta Myers 
PO Box 86 
Hebron, OH 43025-0086 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

AEP is my supplier here in Hebron, Ohio. My electric bill has 
practically tripled over the last few years even though I use less 
electric. AEP should not be allowed any more rate hikes to keep these 
places open! I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to 
bail out their old coa! plants on 
my dime. These plants are not compefifive with today's market prices 
for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Loretta Myers 



Maty Thoma 
326 Spirea Dr 
Dayton, OH 45419-3541 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, wUl prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

People's lives and health are more important than the filthy coal 
plants. 

Sincerely, 
Maty Thoma 



Connie Hutson 
452 N Buckeye St Apt 2 
Wooster, OH 44691-6210 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not corapetitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot sraog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Connie Hutson 



T. Chupp 
tchupp@zoomtown.com 
Wyoming, OH 45215-2053 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dirae. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
T. Chupp 

mailto:tchupp@zoomtown.com


Kai Shannon Zacharias 
678 Deer Run Tri 
Lebanon, OH 45036-9400 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kai Shannon Zacharias 



Robert Fedyski 

OH 45701-9664 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competttive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Robert Fedyski 



Gaty Black 
5111 Forest Rd 
Mentor, OH 44060-1342 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation, 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers raore, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Gary Black 



Joy Skeel 
940 Bexley Dr 
Pertysburg, OH 43551-2964 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water and are abusive to those who work with coal as 
well as all of us who have to breathe in the results of coal buming. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers raore, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Obviously excessive greed is at play - as usual - with many large 
businesses! It is tirae that the electric utilities shape up and 
attempt to be decent citizens of this country and our planet! 

Sincerely, 
Joy Skeel 



Kenneth Carolus 
7429 Montgomety Rd Apt 305 
Cincinnati, OH 45236-4151 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coa! plants on ray dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and raercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kenneth Carolus 



Andrew Nieto 
8093 Village Dr 
Cincinnati, OH 45242-4315 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear pUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic poUution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation, 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers more, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Andrew Nieto 



MB 
POBox 
C, OH 44824-0572 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
MB 



Timothy Thome 
7313 Beecher RdSW 
Pataskala, OH 43062-7425 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dirae. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers raore, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Timothy Thome 



Jay Lee 
5650 Oak Valley Rd 
Kettering, OH 45440-2314 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot sraog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jay Lee 



Ramona Swanson 
POBox 217 
Cortland, OH 44410-0217 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ramona Swanson 



John Rodda 
21565 Hilliard Blvd 
Rocky River, OH 44116-3217 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
John Rodda 



Zack Clayton 
5II0RiverbirchDrN 
Columbus, OH 43229-5257 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely irapact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Zack Clayton 



Beth Doherty 
1745 Beechwood Ave NE Apt 9 
North Canton, OH 44720-8630 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not corapetitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers raore, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Beth Doherty 



Joe Jennings 
3183 Dorris Ave Apt 4 
Columbus, OH 43202-1958 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot, sraog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Joe Jennings 



Katherine Blevins 
10054 Candlestick Ln 
Concord Twp, OH 44077-2122 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Katherine Blevins 



Sally Small 
I842SfratfordRd 
Delaware, OH 43015-2930 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dirae. These plants are not competttive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Sally Small 



Ruth Tisher 
325 Reed Rd 
Wooster, OH 44691-2137 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coa! 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 
? 
Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ruth Tisher 



Nicole Bolton 
14306 Athens Ave 
Lakewood, OH 44107-6008 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Nicole Bolton 



Barbara Sue Scholl 
727 E 5th Ave 
Lancaster, OH 43130-3221 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation, 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot, sraog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Barbara Sue Scholl 



Fetica Costiana 
Tudor Vladirairescu 161 
Tumu Severin, OH 456780098 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while confributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Fetica Costiana 



Paul Shaia 
3122 Village Green Dr 
Westlake, OH 44145-8900 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Paul Shaia 



C Tharp 
582 Leacrest PI E 
Westerville, OH4308I-303I 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dirae. These plants are not corapetittve with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, sraog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
C Tharp 



Laura Snyder 
I960DinaCt 
Powell, OH 43065-9020 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Laura Snyder 



Mariah Branham 

Englewood, OH 45322-1734 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Mariah Branham 



Katy Major 
2991 W Creek Dr 
Medina, OH 44256-5315 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Katy Major 



Hoi ley Ryan 
6520 Ruff Rd 
West Salem, OH 44287-8507 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costtng 
Ohio electric customers raore, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and raercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Hoi ley Ryan 



Caria Scheall 
6798 Riverview Rd 
Peninsula, OH 44264-9674 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers raore, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
CarIa Scheall 



John Copley 
5896 Townline Road 187 
New London, OH 44851 -9409 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
John Copley 



Phillip Kingsley 
9255 Lugabill Rd 
Bluffton, OH 45817-9503 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, sraog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Phillip Kingsley 



JeffF 
1 
Hamilton, OH 45013-4611 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the natton, 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
JeffF 



Jonathan Cosner 
514 Slate Hollow Dr 
Powell, OH 43065-9795 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jonathan Cosner 



Jerty Dolcini 
308BellusRd 
Hinckley, OH 44233-9310 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty poUution. 

Sincerely, 
Jerty Dolcini 



Lindsey Ehlers 
2223 Drex Ave 
Cincinnati, OH 45212-1603 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers raore, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Lindsey Ehlers 



Kristin Whitaken 
5I79DartyLn 
Dublin, OH 43016-4347 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while confributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costtng 
Ohio electric custoraers more, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kristin Whitaken 



Robert Niedzielski 
2560 Portsmouth Ave 
Toledo, OH 43613-4310 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilittes' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dirae. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Robert Niedzielski 



Barbara Koles 
2565 Warwick Rd 
Shaker Heights, OH 44120-I33I 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dime. These plants are not corapetittve with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Barbara Koles 



Linda Paul 
408 E Schreyer PI 
Columbus, OH 43214-2214 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dirae. These plants are not competitive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costtng 
Ohio electric customers raore, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Linda Paul 



Jan Hoeffler 
4649 W 227th St 
Fairview Park, OH 44126-2406 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dirae. These plants are not corapetitive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jan Hoeffler 



Kimberly Selvage 
1941 County Road 228 
Ashley, OH 43003-9600 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out thefr 
old coal plants on ray dime. These plants are not corapetitive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely irapact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to hail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers raore, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kimberly Selvage 



Aw Mayfield 
14180 WeygandtRd 
North Lawrence, OH 44666-9752 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not corapetittve with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot sraog and mercuty pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Aw Mayfield 



K Clark 
1904CorwinRd 
Oregonia, OH 45054-9768 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers raore, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and raercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
K Clark 



Cynthia Piper 
4601 Lester Ave 
Cleveland, OH 44127-1117 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject Coal bailouts 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

It is a travesty for Ohio's electric companies to bail out their old 
coal plants by increasing consuraer rates when they are not even 
corapetittve with today's market prices for electricity, and they spew 
toxic pollution into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. 
Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in 
the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

We need to enter into the 21st centuty and implement renewable high 
tech energy solutions, instead of being mired in 19th centuty coal 
buming crudity. 
We laugh that birds foul their own nests, but we have polluted the air, 
water and earth, when there were far more sophisticated solutions. 
In addition, the influence that these energy companies have on 
legislators has kept this state (and countty) backwards technologically 
and befouled it's natural resources. 

Please make a difference and stand up for what is right for your state 
and the future. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 
Cynthia Piper 



Lauren Freshour 
7934 Etter Rd 
Bradford, OH 45308-9643 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively irapact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers more, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Lauren Freshour 



Jacob Limpf 
22687 Front St 
Curtice, OH 434I2-770I 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilhies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot sraog and raercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jacob Limpf 



Michael Ryan 
2783 County Road 47 
Toronto, OH 43964-7815 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into out air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Michael Ryan 



Pafricia Malin 
484 Maple Circle Dr 
Springdale, OH 45246-1510 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dirae. These plants are not competitive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Patricia Malin 



Paul Bing 
19612 Milan Dr 
Maple Heights, OH 44137-2326 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
ecorioraically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Paul Bing 
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Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out :hess 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competi .ii.e w^ 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic p: llifi^ 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Oiio,'? 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impac. p'jba:i^ 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's h.-a.yraac-
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal planfs that are no io;;gcc 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that, in additic:i losaSE 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from re('u :ins%E£ 
eraissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
John M Koerner 



Michael Ryan 
2783 County Road 47 
Toronto, OH 43964-7815 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilhies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Michael Ryan 



Patricia Malin 
484 Maple Circle Dr 
Springdale, OH45246-I5I0 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dirae. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot sraog and mercuty poUution. 

Sincerely, 
Pafricia Malin 



Maty Pty 
4284 Wincove Dr 
Groveport, OH 43125-8926 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dirae. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers raore, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Maty Pty 



Paul Bing 
19612 Milan Dr 
Maple Heights, OH 44137-2326 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not corapetitive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively irapact public health 
while confributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers raore, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Paul Bing 



Charlotte Owens 
PO Box 73 
Lithopolis, OH 43136-0073 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO. Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

Please do not allow our big electric utilities to continue using old, 
expensive, outdated and polluting power plants, just to help their 
bottom line, at the cost of the customers and our environment. These 
plants are not competitive with today's raarket prices for electricity, 
and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and raercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Charlotte Owens 



John M Koerner 
637 Towncrest Dr 
Beavercreek, OH 45434-5889 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dirae. These plants are not competttive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while conttibuting to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation, 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers raore, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
John M Koemer 



Joseph Michel 
8252 Montello Rd 
Independence, OH 44131-6640 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilittes' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dirae. These plants are not corapetittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers raore, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot sraog and raercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Joseph Michel 



Todd Cheek 
3228 Phoenix Ave 
Cincinnati, OH 45211-3566 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

Ohio is in danger of being tagged with another undesirable moniker. The 
Carbon Belt. Lack of foresight now will mean repeating all the mistakes 
that brought the region the undesirable nickname we all know as the 
Rust Belt. This description connotes an area too long leaning on dirty, 
technologically backward processes that in the end will cost raore to 
mitigate than any perceived benefit derived. This mitigation will be 
paid for by guess who? Thaf s right the taxpayer. Another sideways tax 
increase supporting the utilities^ fossil fuel producers, and political 
cronies, turned into law by decision makers presenting themselves as 
champions of lower taxes. And so, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot sraog and raercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Todd Cheek 



Nick Beeler 
1718 Rhoda Ave 
Colurabus, OH 43212-1425 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Nick Beeler 



Myron Mohr 
408 1/2 W Main St 
Van Wert, OH 45891-1641 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dirae. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Myron Mohr 



Steve Adkins 
3870 Smiley Rd 
Hilliard, OH 43026-9383 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Steve Adkins 



Vicki Rammel 
215 W Main St 
Mechanicsburg, OH 43 044-1113 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not corapetitive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
white contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Vicki Rammel 



Colin Boysel 
344 County Road 142 S 
West Mansfield, OH 43358-9535 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilhies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers raore, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Colin Boysel 



Dawn Gaietto 
5399 Estate Route 18 
Republic, OH 44867-9601 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dirae. These plants are not competitive with 
today's raarket prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Dawn Gaietto 



Steve Webb 
11230 Yankeetown Pike 
WiUiarasport, OH 43164-9707 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dirae. These plants are not corapetitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's uttHties' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers raore, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Steve Webb 



Mar i lee Nagy 
1075 Brookhouse Ln 
Columbus, OH 43230-1975 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilittes' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dirae. These plants are not corapetitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costtng 
Ohio electtic customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Marilee Nagy 



Mike Nypaver 
simons rd 
Williarasfield, OH 44093 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dirae. These plants are not corapetitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and raercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Mike Nypaver 



Judith Smilan 
1819 Pheasant Hills Dr 
Loveland, OH 45140-7178 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Judith Smilan 



Paul Szymanowski 
PO Box 74 
Curtice, OH 43412-0074 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Paul Szyraanowski 



Marilyn Porcino 
6779 Crossbrook Dr 
Centerville, OH 45459-6964 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufiHties' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not corapetitive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addhion to costtng 
Ohio electric custoraers more, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Marilyn Porcino 



Mark Chudzik 
24635 Clareshire Dr Apt 203 
North Olmsted, OH 44070-3524 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely irapact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that in addhion to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Mark Chudzik 



Enid Tangeman 
2023 Brookline Ave 
Dayton, OH 45420-2442 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilittes' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilhies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers raore, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Enid Tangeman 



Rick Houston 
923 County Road 64 
Willow Wood, OH 45696-9071 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not corapetitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilhies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addhion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Rick Houston 



Julie Grote 
200 St Francis Ave 
Tiffin, OH 44883-3458 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competttive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Julie Grote 



Garty Nemeth 
7560 Countty Ln 
Chagrin Falls, OH 44023-1310 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation, 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that, in addhion to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers more, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot sraog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Garry Nemeth 



Bea Hamraaker 
2561 Hollansburg Richmond Rd 
Hollansburg, OH 45332-9723 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' atterapt to bailout thefr 
old coal plants on ray dirae. These plants are not corapethive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilhies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addhion to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Bea Hamraaker 



Kathi Ridgway 
600 Banningway Dr 
Colurabus, OH 43213-3441 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilhies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers raore, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kathi Ridgway 



John Bradshaw 
365 Celtic St 
Akron, OH 44314-3603 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilhies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilhies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

The Governor should lead and not follow but being the coward that you 
are I am sure you will suck up to big money interests, lie like the dog 
you are and give them what they want... More for them, a little to 
satisfy your addiction to them and screw the state and it's people. 
WIL\T a great raan you are not! You are not a visionaty but a coward who 
swallows what they purap you up with. Tty being a Hero instead to those 
that HIRED you and not those you feel obligated to by the worthless 
paper money they give you. 

Sincerely, 
John Bradshaw 



Anju Abdullah 
310 W Lakeside Ave Ste 565 
Cleveland, OH 44113-1021 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilhies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compethive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation, 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers raore, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Anju Abdullah 



Melissa Wells 
2807 Eastwood Dr 
Sandusky, OH 44870-5666 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Melissa Wells 



Martin &amp; Maty Tabatcher 
2772 Highline Dr 
Mogadore, OH 44260-2003 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

You work for and are paid by the people of the State of Ohio. You do 
not work for big energy companies, who are soulless, non-human, legal 
entities! People breathe dirty air ~ corporations do not. Your 
family too breathes this dirty air, so why do you forget you are human 
beings? Is padding your wallet worth jeopardizing your family's 
health? Do the right thing! Say no to dirty, coal fired power plants 
in Ohio! 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dirae. These plants are not corapetitive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilhies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers raore, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Martin &amp; Maty Tabatcher 



Lora Wheeler 
58GullybrookLn 
Willoughby Hills, OH 44094-6976 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not corapetitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while contributtng to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addhion to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot, sraog and raercuty pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Lora Wheeler 



Doug Macbeth 
57 Meadowlark Ln 
Colurabus, OH 43214-1107 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

Ohio's utilities' request to finance coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible at public expense is bad public policy. The PUC 
must take a strong stand on behalf of the public, both our finances and 
our health. Please do not permh this proposal to go forward, at our 
expense. 

Sincerely, 
Doug Macbeth 



tammie carabotta 
6579 Iroquois Tri 
Mentor, OH 44060-3406 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

i do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilhies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addhion to costing 
Ohio electric customers raore, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
tammie carabotta 



Lydia Bohra 
POBox 910 
Burton, OH 44021-0910 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not corapethive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilhies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, sraog and raercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Lydia Bohra 



Randall Moyer 
17422 Shaw Ave #B 
Lakewood, OH 44107-2217 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilhies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air poUution and negatively irapact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's uttHties' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers more, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot sraog and raercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Randall Moyer 



Robert Wood 
2842 Lee Rd 
Cleveland, OH 44120-1834 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dirae. These plants are not compethive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilhies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addhion to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers raore, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and raercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Robert Wood 



Karen Arbogast 
200 E Main St 
Mt Steriing, OH 43143-1145 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilhies' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while Confributing to cliraate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttHties' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers raore, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and raercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Karen Arbogast 



Jaraes Kelley 
106 Elm Ave 
Gambler, OH 43022-5004 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttHties' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jaraes Kelley 



George M Williams 
28490 Westtake Village Dr Apt 
C216 
Westlake, OH 44145-6770 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

i do not support Ohio's electric utilhies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addhion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

I have read this petition to you and agree with it all 

George M. Williams Near the Cuyahoga River and Lake Erie 

Sincerely, 
. George-M Williams 



Elizabeth Persinger 
1350 Forest Glen Dr 
Cuyahoga Falls, OH 44221-4846 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not corapetitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers raore, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Elizabeth Persinger 



John Gates 
517 Center Rd 
New Franklin, OH 44319-4703 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not corapetitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically-feasible isbadpublicpolicy that in addhion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
John Gates 

A 



Judy Price 
3200 Glendale Ave Apt 96 
Toledo, OH 43614-2499 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dime. These plants are not competttive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttHties' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers raore, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and raercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Judy Price 



Valerie Crews 
3129 Walden Ravines 
Colurabus, OH 43221-4641 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dirae. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilhies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot sraog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Valerie Crews 



Larty Durkalski 
319 Riverside Ct 
Kent, OH 44240-2349 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilhies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dime. These plants are not corapetitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Larry Durkalski 



James Helm 
82 Kendal Dr 
Oberiin, OH 44074-1904 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I oppose Ohio's elecfric utilhies' attempt to bail out their old coal 
plants at ray expense. These plants are not competitive whh today's 
raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our 
air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's utilhies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot sraog and mercuty pollution. We now have 
better options. 

Sincerely, 
James Helra 



Suzie Deboh 
584 S Shore Ct 
Vermilion, OH 44089-1936 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilhies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Suzie Deboh 



Anne Durkalski 
319 Riverside Ct 
Kent OH 44240-2349 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compethive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Anne Durkalski 



Linda Gallam 
34980 Lorain Rd 
North Ridgeville, OH 44039-4451 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dirae. These plants are not corapetitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addhion to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers raore, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Linda Gallam 



Melissa Elbrecht 
162 Oak Dr 
Franklin, OH 45005-5811 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not corapetitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addhion to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot sraog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Melissa Elbrecht 



Mark Simcoe 
2348 Glenside Ave 
Norwood, OH 452I2-I246 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilhies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dirae. These plants are not corapetitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation, 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Mark Simcoe 



Jim Gragel 
970 Canyon View Rd 
Sagamore Hills, OH 44067-2294 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that, in addhion to costing 
Ohio electric customers raore, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jim Gragel 



Ronald Hedrick 
170 Old US Highway 33 
Shade, OH 45776-9610 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dirae. These plants are not corapethive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negattvely irapact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilhies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers raore, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ronald Hedrick 



Herman Carach 
31 Majestic Ct 
Canfield, OH 44406-1669 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilhies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers raore, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Herman Carach 



Carol Woodring 
327 State Line Rd 
East Palestine, OH 44413-8761 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlittes' attempt to bail out thefr 
old coal plants on ray dime. Business should be managed properly to 
account for upgrades and re-invest in themselves. This is a public 
company with investor dollars. Investors don't need such large 
dividends if the company is to remain viable. They need to pay, not I 
!!!These plants are not corapethive with today's raarket prices for 
electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely irapact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 
I am sitting here with a hole in my former land and had to sell it due 
to improper enforcement by ODNR and coal mining. Clean up your mess, 
enforce your laws before you start charging the public for commercial 
ventures to be paid for by ME!!!!!!!!! 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot sraog and mercuty pollution. 
NO, NO, NO! 

Sincerely, 
Carol Woodring 



Nancy Daw ley 
7497 Hosbrook Rd 
Cincinnati, OH 45243-1756 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

Ohio should be spending hs raoney for renewable energy, NOT to continue 
using ancient pollution-producing coal plants. 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants. These plants are not competttive with today's market 
prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and 
water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Nancy Daw ley 



Nancy Athanas 
2728 Goddard Rd 
Toledo, OH 43606-3055 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilhies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilhies' request to bail out coai plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and raercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Nancy Athanas 



Nicole Marino 
10124 New Rd 
North Jackson, OH 44451-9708 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilhies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers raore, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot sraog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Nicole Marino 



Darcy N adler 
206 Halligan Ave 
Worthington, OH 43085-2616 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dirae. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers raore, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Darcy Nadler 



Nancy De La Garza 
5424 Westcastie Dr Apt F 
Toledo, OH 43615-2048 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's raarket prices for elecfricity, andthey spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate dismption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation, 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that, in addhion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Nancy De La Garza 



Margaret Kohler 
5167 Olde Ridge Rd 
Sylvania, OH 43560-1882 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively irapact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollutton. 

You allowed the rollback of clean energy in our state and now you want 
the Ohio taxpayers to subsidize dirty energy ? I'm appalled. 

Sincerely, 
Margaret Kohler 



Daniel Widrich 
8091 Cabinet Cfr 
Cincinnati, OH 45244-2758 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not corapetitive with 
today's raarket prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttHties' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Daniel Widrich 



Barbara Brovarone 
2748 Sandy Lake Rd 
Ravenna, OH 44266-8282 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic poUution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively irapact public heahh 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttHties' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, sraog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Barbara Brovarone 



Pj Lytle 
Fox Ave 
Paris, OH 44669-9794 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compethive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the natton, 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addhion to costing 
Ohio electric customers raore, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and raercury poUution, 

Sincerely, 
Pj Lytle 



Michael Mickelson 
PO Box 632 
Granville, OH 43023-0632 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dirae. These plants are not corapetitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollufion and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilhies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and raercury poUution. 

Instead of supporting 19th centuty energy production, support greener 
energy technology. Provide tax incentives for solar and wind. 

Support of the fossil fuel industty's agenda does not benefit the 
citizens of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 
Michael Mickelson 



Judith Miller 
15080 Van Tassel Rd 
Weston, OH 43569-9771 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compethive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negattvely irapact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot sraog and raercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Judith Miller 



George Gitsoayka 
365 N Washington St 
Delaware, OH 43015-1265 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dime. These plants are not corapetittve with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilhies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addhion to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers raore, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot sraog and raercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
George Gitsoayka 



Kathleen Morris 
181 E Beechwold Blvd 
Colurabus, OH 432I4-2I07 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dirae. These plants are not corapetitive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttHties' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers raore, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and raercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kathleen Morris 



Robert Vance 
1311 Beckett Ave 
Carabridge, OH 43725-2920 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compethive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negattvely irapact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addhion to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and raercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Robert Vance 



Thomas Weigand 
133 Far View DrSW 
North Canton, OH 44720-4275 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dirae. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while confributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Thoraas Weigand 



Thomas Warner 
201 WildwoodCt 
Loveland, OH 45140-9359 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while confributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addhion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and raercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Thomas Warner 



Jill Dorsey 
7418 Texas Ave 
Mentor, OH 44060-3904 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilhies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot sraog and raercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jill Dorsey 



Nancy Kirwin 
1285 Bluff Ave 
Columbus, OH 43212-3722 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilhies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addhion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Nancy Kirwin 



Erika Maki 
3668 Washburn St 
Whitehall, OH 432I3-I763 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dirae. These plants are not corapetitive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers raore, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot smog and raercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Erika Maki 



Beth Ann Buist 
PO Box 69 
Bluffton, OH 45817-0069 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilhies' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dirae. These plants are not competitive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addhion to costing 
Ohio electric customers raore, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Beth Ann Buist 



Nelsie Youngs 
3688 Gooding Rd 
Marion, OH 43302-8419 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilhies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of elecfricity Jn Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
On coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilhies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that in addhion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. It's time to 
move on to cleaner energy and move away from the old techniques. 

Sincerely, 
Nelsie Youngs 



Amy Wilson 

Rio Grande, OH 45674 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dirae. These plants are not compethive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot sraog and raercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Amy Wilson 



Laura Thomas 
2209 Crew Cfr 
Dayton, OH 45439-3203 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while confributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilhies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers raore, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and raercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Laura Thomas 



Ahprille Andrews 
6805 Mayfield Rd 
Mayfield Heights, OH 44124-2272 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not corapetitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negafively irapact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot, sraog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ahprille Andrews 



Laurie Lavoie 
1624 Artman Ave 
Akron, OH 44313-7455 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compethive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addhion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Laurie Lavoie 



Maty Caraele 
550 E Loveland Ave 
Loveland, OH 45140-2930 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dirae. These plants are not corapetittve with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that, in addhion to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers raore, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Maty Camele 



Sara Pandolfi 
165 Hollywood St 
Oberiin, OH 44074-1009 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufiHties' attempt to bail out thefr 
old coal plants on my dirae. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilhies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Sara Pandolfi 



Avety Lee 
892 Garver Rd 
Middletown, OH 45044-8923 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilhies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot, smog and raercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Avety Lee 



Ian Engle 
686 Riverview Dr Apt 15 
Colurabus, OH 43202-I66I 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dime. These plants are not competttive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers raore, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and raercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ian Engle 



Connie Gih 
73695 Serainaty Rd 
Kirabolton, OH 43749-9658 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilittes' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dime. These plants are not compethive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers more, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot sraog and raercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Connie Gilt 



Gloria Wilson 
124 W Loveland Ave 
Loveland, OH 45140-2932 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not Support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dirae. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers raore, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Gloria Wilson 



Shannon T 
266 S. Alpha 
Bellbrook, OH 45305 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compethive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation, 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that, in addhion to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers raore, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, sraog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Shannon T 



Joe Sirgo 
1380 Skyway St NE 
Canton, OH 44721-1653 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dime. These plants are not compethive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilhies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and raercuty pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Joe Sirgo 



Judy Claffey 
15174 Hook Hollow Rd 
Novelty, OH 44072-9539 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlittes' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not corapethive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively irapact public heahh 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Judy Claffey 



Chris Perkins 
6202 Erie Ave 
Cincinnatt, OH 45227-2414 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compethive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot sraog and mercuty pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Chris Perkins 



Laura Jarvis 
205 Standing Rock St 
Kent OH 44240-2351 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilhies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compethive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Laura Jarvis 



Neil Waggoner 
957 Hunter Ave 
Colurabus, OH 43201-3423 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dirae. These plants are not corapetitive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers raore, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Neil Waggoner 



Emraa Shook 
2854 Scarborough Rd 
Cleveland Heights, OH 4411; 
4054 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dime. These plants are not corapetitive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilhies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Clean, breathable, unpolluted air should be a goal for all citizens, 
including those who are making lots of money from dirty coal. It is in 
evetyone's best interest to have a livable environment. 

Sincerely, 
Emraa Shook 



Sandra Kluk 
3360DellwoodRd 
Cleveland Heights, OH 4411! 
3405 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilhies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addhion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and raercuty poUution. 

Sincerely, 
Sandra Kluk 



Patrick Uihlein 
2857 Victoria Ave 
Cincinnati, OH 45208-1432 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilhies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that, in addhion to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers raore, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Patrick Uihlein 



Fred Pierre 
3512 Darrow Rd 
Stow, OH 44224-4009 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: Help Solar, Not Coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

We can afford the switch to clean energy. We cannot afford to continue 
with polluting coal, I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilhies' 
attempt to bail out their old coal plants on my dime. These plants are 
not corapetittve with today's market prices for electricity, and they 
spew toxic pollution into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that in addhion to costing 
Ohio electric customers raore, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and raercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Fred Pierre 



Virginia Stone-Meyer 
3086 Hidden Brook Dr 
Ravenna, OH 44266-9053 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dirae. These plants are not corapethive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilhies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Virginia Stone-Meyer 



Katyn Deibel 
166 WCorao Ave 
Columbus, OH 43202-1028 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants and have me pay for h. These plants are not 
competitive with today's market prices for electricity, and they spew 
toxic pollutton into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that in addhion to costing 
Ohio electric customers raore, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot sraog and raercuty pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Katyn Deibel 



Georgann Hallenbrook 
24 Virginia Ln 
Athens, OH 45701-3681 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dirae. These plants are not corapethive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic poUution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively irapact public heahh 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and raercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Georgann Hallenbrook 



Joan Lang 
3430 Rocky River Dr 
Cleveland, OH 44111-2954 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dirae. These plants are not compethive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addhion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, sraog and raercuty pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Joan Lang 



Sonia Soloraonoff 
1901 Saddle Brook Cfr 
Wooster, OH 44691-1403 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dirae. These plants are not corapetitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilhies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addhion to costtng 
Ohio electric custoraers raore, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Sonia Soloraonoff 



Robert Verbtyke 
12213 Lagoon Dr 
Curtice, OH 43412-9470 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlittes' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while confributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers raore, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot, sraog and raercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Robert Verbtyke 



Joan Durhara 
825 Eagle Run Dr 
Centerville, OH 45458-4098 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dirae. These plants are not corapethive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollutton and negattvely irapact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilhies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers raore, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot smog and raercuty poUution. 

Sincerely, 
Joan Durhara 



Ben Barnes 
209 Gypsy Ln 
Youngstown, OH 44504-1857 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilittes' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dirae. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilhies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers more, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot sraog and mercuty pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Ben Barnes 



Maty Brown 
3987 Bennett Rd 
Morrow, OH 45152-9649 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilhies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dirae. These plants are not corapethive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilhies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers raore, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot smog and raercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Maty Brown 



Lu Roth 
65 Medbrook Way 
Columbus, OH 43214-3603 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compethive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's uttHties' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers more, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot sraog and raercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Lu Roth 



Jill Griffith 
1345 W l l l t h S t 
Cleveland, OH 44102-1528 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not Support Ohio's electric utilities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dirae. These plants are not corapetitive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addhion to costing 
Ohio electric customers raore, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot, sraog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jill Griffith 



Edward Anderson 
4765 Middletowne St 
Columbus, OH 43214-1975 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dirae. These plants are not corapethive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that, in addhion to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers raore, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and raercuty pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Edward Anderson 



Deborah Kohn 
13800 Shaker Blvd 
Cleveland, OH 44120-1584 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

Wrong way to go, Ohio. 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants. Not only are these plants not corapethive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, they spew heavy metal 
particulates into our air and water. Coal generates nearly 70 percent 
of electricity in Ohio and causes terrible air pollution and public 
health problems. 

What we need is financial support to develop CLEAN renewable energy 
sources, Ohio is a beautiful state to live in and to vish, and I want 
to see it stay that way. 

Please, put our raoney into our energy future and not into dragging old 
technologies out beyond where they can serve us well. 

Sincerely, 
Deborah Kohn 



Douglas Jose 
1021 OraarPl 
Cincinnatt, OH 45208-3124 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dime. These plants are not corapetitive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively irapact public health 
while confributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttHties' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio ^om reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Douglas Jose 



Jaraes Lewellyn 
3042 Penewh Rd 
Spring Valley, OH 45370-8787 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilhies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jaraes Lewellyn 



Sharon Havelak 
4147 Lancelot Rd 
Toledo, OH 43623-2517 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dirae. These plants are not corapethive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's utilhies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers raore, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot, sraog and raercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Sharon Havelak 



Janice Tinkhara 
4115 State Route 7 N 
Cheshire, OH 45620-9609 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not corapetitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. I live within a mile of the Kyger Creek and 
see and live with their pollution evety single day. Enough is enough! 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollufion and negatively irapact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilhies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers raore, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Janice Tinkhara 



John Hauser 
5376 Marion Johnson Rd 
Athens, OH 45701-9234 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilhies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dirae. These plants are not corapetitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilhies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that in addhion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
John Hauser 



Lance Kruse 
451 Thurstin St Apt 206 
Bowling Green, OH 43402-1906 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilhies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Lance Kruse 



Ed Moritz 
17522 CrestlandRd 
Cleveland, OH 44119-1361 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot sraog and raercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ed Moritz 



Matthew Dahlhausen 
34200 McAfee Dr 
Solon, OH 44139-1732 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilhies' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dime. These plants are not corapethive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilhies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers raore, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot, sraog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Matthew Dahlhausen 



Maty Costello 
24 Northwood Dr 
Athens, OH 45701-1341 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competttive with 
today's raarket prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers raore, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Maty Costello 



Nancy Burns 
1216 State Route 46 S 
Jefferson, OH 44047-9599 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dirae. These plants are not corapetittve with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot smog and raercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Nancy Burns 



Melissa Siraraons 
2742 Montana Ave 
Cincinnati, OH 45211-6037 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not corapetitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while confributing to cliraate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio &om reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Melissa Siraraons 



Randa Quale 
141 EastDr 
Centerville, OH 45458-2417 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilhies' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers raore, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot sraog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Randa Quale 



John Schonher 
4818 Gifford Ave 
Cleveland, OH 44144-2949 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively impact public heahh 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that in addhion to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers raore, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and raercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
John Schonher 



Anna McCreery 
367 W 5th Ave 
Colurabus, OH 43201-3157 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compethive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that, in addhion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot sraog and mercuty poUution. 

Let's see some action to back up your talk about jobs - support Ohio's 
clean energy industry, not failing competitors! 

Sincerely, 
Anna McCreety 



John Glaze 
271 Alaska St 
Dayton, OH 45404-1942 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilhies' atterapt to baU out their 
old coal plants on my dirae. These plants are not corapetitive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilhies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
John Glaze 



Beverly Jones 
958 Beechwood Dr 
Tallmadge, OH 44278-2533 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not corapetitive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers raore, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Beverly Jones 



Dean Sieck 
2547 Bolton Rd 
Cleveland Heights, OH 44111 
1202 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dime. These plants are not corapethive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilhies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot, sraog and raercuty pollution. 

First we gut green energy; then we preserve dirty coal on the public's 
raoney! When does the payoff to AEP and First Energy end?!! 

Sincerely, 
Dean Sieck 



Michael Lees 
142 1/2 W Ist Ave 
Colurabus, OH 43201-3405 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. The increase in utility bills needed to pay 
for this will harra working families and jeopardize the small businesses 
in Ohio who rely on them as custoraers. What happened to all the small 
business rhetoric here? 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation, 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addhion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and raercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Michael Lees 



David Bolraan 
602 S Poplar St 
Leipsic, OH 45856-1322 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not corapetitive with 
today's raarket prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to cliraate dismption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilhies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers raore, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
David Bolman 



Jason May 

Troy, OH 45373 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilhies' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dime. These plants are not corapetittve with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negattvely irapact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers raore, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot sraog and mercuty pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Jason May 



Marketa Anderson 
I548WPekinRd 
Lebanon, OH 45036-9786 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dirae. These plants are not corapetittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers raore, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Marketa Anderson 



Kathy Gough 
235 Edith Dr 
Middletown, OH 45042-3971 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dirae. These plants are not corapethive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively irapact public health 
while contributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers raore, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kathy Gough 



Richard Venables 
7051 Dial RdSW 
Carrollton, OH 44615-9532 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dirae. These plants are not competittve with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely irapact public health 
while confributing to cliraate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have sorae of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Richard Venables 



Steven Eustathios 
121141st St NW 
Canton, OH 44709-1707 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' atterapt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competttive with 
today's raarket prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilhies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
econoraically feasible is bad public policy that in addhion to costtng 
Ohio electric custoraers raore, will prevent Ohio frora reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot smog and raercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Steven Eustathios 



Betty Root 
9302 McCracken Blvd 
Cleveland, OH 44125-2312 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Coraraissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Coraraissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competttive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause raajor air pollution and negattvely irapact public health 
while confributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric custoraers raore, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
eraissions of carbon, soot sraog and raercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Betty Root 


